
The Gates Mills Architectural Board met in regular session on Thursday,  
January 14, 2010 at 5:00 PM in the Council Chambers of the Town Hall. 
 
 
Members present: Chairman John Spirk, Charles Allen, William Childs, 
   Joseph Giglio and Karen Schneider, Council Representative 
 
Members absent: Richard Kawalek 
 
 
 
1. Revised final remodeling plans for BAILEY residence 41777 Burton Trail. 
 Philip Koepf, Architect was present. 
 
 No action taken. 
 
 
2. Preliminary new house plans for GAMMERMAN residence at  
 35049 Dorchester Road. 
 Michael Sudnitsin, Designer and Val Gammerman, Homeowner was present. 
 
 As noted:  consider stucco throughout in lieu of horizontal siding. 
        (See Drawing) 
 
 Motion by: J. Brown  2nd:  C. Allen 
 
 Roll Call: Ayes:  All 
   Nays:  None 
 
 
 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 5:35 P.M. 
 
 
 
__________________________        ___________________________ 
John Spirk, Chairman        Dave Biggert, Secretary 
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